
 

 

 

28th April 2017 

 

WHEELERS LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL COUNCIL 

are looking for  

children who are budding script writers, film producers,  

video editors, narrators and technicians!! 

 

Dear Key Stage 2 Children 

 

We are very excited to offer you the opportunity to take part in the creation of the 

new school promotional video which will be displayed on the school website.   

 

The School Council are looking for someone who has a keen interest in video 

production and multi-media to help with the making of this video.  We are looking 

for 8 children, 2 from each year group.  

 

To apply for a role please complete the online job application form, this can be found 

on the BGFL365 website (please see overleaf); you should know your log in details 

but ask your teacher if you don’t.  School Council hope that by applying online this 

will give you the opportunity to experience the process of applying for a job thus 

setting you up for greater job prospects.  

 

The School Council are looking for two children in each year group who might show 

an interest in the following job roles: 

 

Script writer  Your role will be to prepare stories and instructions for the  

                     promotional video. 

Film producer  You will play an important role in overseeing the promotional  

                 video, from start to finish. 

Video editors  You will be responsible for assembling the recorded material, that  

the School Council film, into a finished product, that is suitable for 

people to watch. 

Narrators and  

Technicians  Working with the other children to look at special effects. 

 

 

The closing date is Friday 5th May 2017. 

The process of writing and filming will begin on Monday 15th May 2017. 

 

 

Successful applicants will be informed by the School Council via letter. 


